
 
 

Wednesday, February 28, 2018 is Pink Shirt Day. 
 
The Fort Saskatchewan Boys and Girls Club, schools, businesses, organizations, local government and 
individuals across Fort Saskatchewan and Canada will be participating in Pink Shirt Day.   
 
Pink Shirt Day started in Nova Scotia in 2007 by teens committed to end the problem of bullying in 
schools.  We encourage everyone wishing to participate in Pink Shirt Day to spread kindness throughout 
the community, and join in the movement to promote kindness in schools and the community as a 
whole. 
 
Our goal is to get as many individuals, businesses, and organizations to wear pink on February 28 this 
year as a symbol that bullying is not tolerated in the community and that the community of Fort 
Saskatchewan supports bullying prevention. 
 
The Fort Saskatchewan Boys and Girls Club will be coordinating ordering and distribution of the shirts.   
This year, youth shirts are $7.00 and adult shirts are $10.00.   
 
Thank you for your continued support for such a worthy cause.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the Boys & Girls Club at 780-992-0103 ext. 24. 
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Students do not need to purchase a t-shirt, but we encourage students  

to wear pink on this day to show their support. 
 

As in previous years, students have the opportunity to order pink shirts through the Fort Saskatchewan 
Boys and Girls Club.  Orders must be placed online through the PowerSchool Parent Portal: 

https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html 
If you have difficulty accessing or setting up your parent portal account, please contact the school office.  
 

PLEASE NOTE:  There are limited numbers for sizes.  The Boys & Girls Club is unable to guarantee sizes.  
If the size you request is unavailable it will be replaced with the next closest size.  They are unable to 
provide refunds for unavailable sizes. 

 
All orders must be placed online by Wednesday, January 17, 2018. 

https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html

